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Caleb Catch-up

2015 is nearly over and as we approach Christmas we remain truly grateful to God for the way
He has provided and blessed our work in South Asia since the Foundation was launched in
February. With His guidance and the faithful provision of our many supporters 2016 promises
to be an even more wonderful year. All of us at the Caleb Foundation pray you and your

families enjoy a blessed and safe Christmas.

We visit our young orphanage children

We thank God for the way He has
gone before us in our work in South
Asia. The school with its students in
the photo featured above was started
four years ago and has healthy, happy
children, proudly wearing their
uniforms. Caleb Foundation has
established a new school recently
which now makes 8 schools and over
700 students being educated. Many of
these children are from poor families
and they wear just the one set of
clothes 24/7.

And this gospel of the kingdom will be preached in
the whole world as a testimony to all nations.
Matthew 24:14

South Asia Update eniies

Three directors of the Caleb Foundation, Warwick,
Jill and Bruce were able to visit our orphanage last
month and enjoyed catching up with the boys.
The little boys are being well fed and looked after
beautifully. They are bright and win many of the
school prizes. It’s a delight for us to know we are
making a difference in these children’s lives.
During our visit the boys performed a little role
play they had rehearsed about the parable of the
prodigal son.

We visited a Hindu village in the north of the
country to tell stories and encourage people in
this very poor area. Each year Caleb Foundation
provides blankets and this district and four other
districts gets very cold at Christmas. Many die
with no resources to buy warm clothes or
blankets.



Supporting. Resourcing. Empowering. December 2015

A Uniform Matter Projects completed...

Our Compassion students attending
school come from very poor
circumstances in slum areas. They are
unable to wear uniforms for school. The
Foundation is aiming to provide funds so
that many of these children will have a
uniform that also serves as an additional

set of clothes. - .

(R) Our school bus is now repaired
and back on the road.

(L) The new security fence is now in place
with thanks to our generous donors and a
special gift from HADA (Health and
Development Aid Abroad)

Reflection and Praise

Our fee-paying students are able to
provide their own uniforms as seen below Caleb Foundation funded the first ever opportunity for our

at morning assembly. pastors from around South Asia to meet and praise and
share their stories. We plan to make this an annual event.
The photo below captures the pastors praying for two young
new believers during the course of the conference.

Our first bequest

We are celebrating the receipt of the Foundation’s first bequest. This thoughtful and generous gift
will enable us to use the funds to benefit children’s education.
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Please call us if you would like a representative of the Foundation to speak at your church or next function.



